
Various correspondence re. Polish request for admission to Treaty talks in Washington + Italian 
expedition to Bouvet Island. 
Résumés of meetings of the group of Twelve held on 13.5.59 + 29.4.59 + 22.4.59 + 14.4.59. 
Aide Mémoire from the Norwegian Embassy re. the possibility of an arrangement with the 
Union of S. Africa with a view to making the running of the present Norwegian station on the 
Antarctic mainland a joint Norwegian-South African undertaking, 12.5.59. With correspondence 
regarding. 
Letters from die Sekretaris van Vervoer entitled: “Unie se deelname aan bedrywighede in 
Antarktika”, 11.5.59; “Skeepvaart na Antarktika” 2.5.59. 
Résumé of a symposium on Antarctic meteorology held between 18-26th Feb. 1959, in 
Melbourne. 
Antarctic Conference in Washington: Summary of United Kingdom attitude, 30.4.59. 
Letter from S.A. Ambassador entitled “Italian Expedition to Antarctica”, 5.5.59. 
Newspaper clippings:  
“U.S. will watch Soviet moves in Antarctic”, Canberra Times, 2.5.59 + “Russians will stay on in 
Antarctic”, 18.3.59.  
Letter from S.A. Minister re. the implementation of the Antarctic Treaty, 30.4.59. 
Summary of Report by Prof. Hales on the proceedings of the SCAR conference held in Canberra 
between the 2nd – 6th March, 1959. 
Memoranda entitled: “Verwikkelinge in Antarktika”, 23.4.59 + “Beskerming van die Unie se 
belange in Antarktika” (Developments in the Antarctic and Protection of the Union's interests in 
Antarctica). 
Letter from die Sekretaris van Buitelandse Sake entitled “Belgiese Bedrywighede in Antarktika”, 
1.4.59 (Belgian activities in Antarctica). 
Letter from die Sek. van Verdediging entitled “Burgerlike lugdienste oor Antarktika voorspel”, 
15.4.59. 
 


